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GYE GOES MOBILE!
Posted by the.guard - 10 Sep 2014 22:20

Great news! GYE's website is now MOBILE FRIENDLY and RESPONSIVE (meaning that the
web-pages shrink to fit smaller screens). For the first time, users can use their smart phones to
register on GYE, log in, browse the home-page, the articles, chat in the mobile chat-rooms, use
the forums, and take advantage of the personal home-page - all from your phone!

There are still some bugs that are being worked on, and a few pages and features that aren't
fully mobile-friendly yet (like the phone conferences page). We are looking for feedback please.
If you have a smartphone, please try and use the website and features from your phone and
send us notes on the bugs you find. Thank you!
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